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CLARIFICATION ANNOUNCEMENT

Reference is made to the announcement dated 22 January 2021 (the “Announcement”) in relation to
the date of board meeting issued by Geely Automobile Holdings Limited (the “Company”). The
Company would like to clarify the following information in the Announcement should be read as:

“In accordance with Rule A.3 of Appendix 10 to the Rules Governing the Listing of Securities on
The Stock Exchange of Hong Kong Limited, the directors of the Company are not allowed to deal in
any securities of the Company from Friday, 22 January 2021 to Tuesday, 23 March 2021 (both days
inclusive).”

Saved as disclosed above, all other information in the Announcement shall remain unchanged.

By order of the Board of
Geely Automobile Holdings Limited
David C.Y. Cheung
Company Secretary

Hong Kong, 25 January 2021
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Mr. Yeung Sau Hung, Alex, Mr. An Qing Heng and Mr. Wang Yang.



